
From: Bea Foster [beasdesign@aol.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, July 21, 2010 10:35 AM 

To: Black, Randy F. 

Subject: RE: HRC Appointment 

 

To Randy Black, 

I, Bea Foster would like to renew my appointment with the HRC Commission.  

I sat on the commission for the past three years. 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Bea Foster, Allied ASID Interior Designer 

 

President of Bea Fosters Design Center 

2577 Ferris Road Suite C 

Columbus Ohio 43224 

614-476-1742 

 

 

President of Creative Urban Living Inc. 

2577 Ferris Road Suite D 

Columbus Ohio 43224 

614-476-6680 

 

 

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 


